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MEMORANDUM 

To: All Holders of Standard Plans 
From: Esayas Butta, Traffic Standards and Specifications Engineer 
Date: April 30, 2024 
Subject: Issuance of Standard Plan S-614-15 Chain Station Signage 

With this memorandum, the Traffic Safety and Engineering Services Branch is issuing a new Standard 
Plan Set S-614-15 Chain Station Signage. 

The designer should ensure that there are no other plan requirements or special provisions that 
conflicts with this standard. 

A printable version of this standard could be downloaded from the Traffic and Safety Engineering 
Standards and Specifications website: 
Safety Standards — Colorado Department of Transportation (codot.gov) 

https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/design/s-standards
https://www.codot.gov

